
Annual Meeting Memories 

With the 2022 Annual Meeting and Worship Conference in the books I thought it would be a good idea to look 

back at some pictures of the 270+ people in attendance and remember the times of worship and challenge and 

even the business, all filled with loving fellowship and the presence of the Lord.  They say a picture is worth a 

thousand words so here are a few thousand. 

It started 

with 

registration 

and 

fellowship. 

Resources 

were 

everywhere.  

 

                

 

Devotions were led by (L to R) Larry Dentler, & Randy Cosner with a stirring message by George Bowers. 

Grover kept us on track, Cora kept us singing and the ladies trio kept pouring out blessings in song. 

 

                                                     Under Jim’s direction,   
                                                     The offering was taken  
                                                     and over $20,000 was  
                                                     received from 270 people. 
                                                     When God wants  
                                                     something He pays for it, 
                                                     as Grover always says. 



 

Lynne Rienstra of Samaritan’s Purse challenged our hearts with the massive ministry of their organization worldwide, 

then asked if they could partner with us.  We accepted with great excitement as Grover shook her hand.  

Many presenters came to the podium from financial advisors to African missionaries to board sub-committee members. 
 

Jim Myer led a question and answer period where the people present were able to get answers to things that 
were unclear in this young denomination providing clarity not only to those present but to all those watching 
online.  



The wonderful lunch buffet prepared by Fairmont State University provided more time for sweet fellowship. 

 
Vendors made a multitude of memorabilia and teaching resources available to those present. 

The Conference ended as we added two more pastors and another church to the CBC family!  Glory to God for 
a blessed conference and continued growth. 
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